

1st July 2011

Dear Mr Blades,

Information Request - Full Response

I am writing with regard to your Freedom of Information request of 6th June 2011 which was received by NHS Health Scotland on the same day, in which you ask for the following information:

- How many PC's do you have in your organization?
- Do you use a Power Management software product (not the operating system: this is inefficient)?
- Contact details for the person responsible for Green issues / carbon reduction commitments?

Health Scotland can fully release the information you have asked for. Please see the table below with the answers to your questions above:

How many PC's do you have in your organization?

Answer:

190 PCs and 180 Laptops

Do you use a Power Management software product (not the operating system: this is inefficient)?

Answer:

We do not use any Power Management software product.

Contact details for the person responsible for Green issues / carbon reduction commitments?

Answer:

The Environmental Management Representative manages Health Scotland's carbon footprint and can be contacted on 0131 536 5500.

Other offices:

The Act gives you the right to ask the Chief Executive to review his decision regarding the above request. If you wish to do this, you should make your request to the Chief Executive within 40 working days of receipt of this letter. Your request must be in a recordable format (letter, email, audio tape, etc). When a request for review is received by this office, it may be dealt with by a Head of Department or Director who will review the original decision and any supporting arguments you may wish to make. The Head of Department/Director will then consult the Chief Executive before responding to you, all within 20 working days.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely

Kenny McLean Resources Officer

NHS Health Scotland

kennymclean@nhs.net

K Mchean